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Agreed Report from the Board of Management 

Date: 16/11/2023 

 

• The Board Members attended their third Board of Management meeting for Carbury School 

for this school year.  

• Ms. Maura Conheady will retire from Monday, 8th January 2024. Maura has been a 

wonderful addition to the teaching team in Carbury School over the past twenty-two years. 

Her enthusiasm and passion for teaching has brought much joy to the pupils she taught 

throughout her career. Maura has shown a genuine commitment to fostering positive 

relationships in the Carbury community. We wish Maura every health and happiness in her 

retirement. 

• Ms. Lisa Grehan applied for and secured an Assistant Principal II post and is now a member 

of Carbury’s In-School Management Team.  

• Funds raised by the Parent Association from the Christmas Card Fundraiser, Festive Flower 

Demonstration and Cake Sale will go towards swimming lessons, playground equipment, 

P.E. coaching and music. Thank you to the Parent Association for all their work on these 

events. 

• The following policies were reviewed and ratified by the Board of Management: 

- Assessment Policy 

- Health and Safety Statement  

- Swimming Policy 

• The current Board of Management was dissolved at this meeting. As a Board, we would like 

to express our sincere thanks to the staff, parents, pupils and wider community for all that 

is done in the best interests of the school and the children. 

• Information about the next Board of Management will be published in due course.  

 

Signed: 

 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


